
 

  

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Oct. 31, 2014 

 

Alaska Announces Agencies that Provide Free Meals to 

Children 

with U.S. Department of Agriculture Funds 
 

The Alaska Department of Education and Early Development, Child Nutrition Programs, 

announces the participation of Alaskan agencies providing meals free of charge to 

enrolled children without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability. The 

individual agency names can be found on the department’s webpage 

at:  http://education.alaska.gov/tls/cnp/pdf/cacfp_participants_by_community.pdf. 

 

These non-profit, for-profit or governmental agencies include child care centers, adult 

day care centers, Head Start programs, emergency shelters, at-risk afterschool and outside 

school hour care centers, and family day care home providers. They receive funds from 

the United States Department of Agriculture’s Child and Adult Care Food Program. The 

Department of Education and Early Development, Child Nutrition Programs, oversees all 

aspects of this program. 

 

The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) prohibits discrimination against its 

customers, employees, and applicants for employment on the bases of race, color, 

national origin, age, disability, sex, gender identity, religion, reprisal, and where 

applicable, political beliefs, marital status, familial or parental status, sexual orientation, 

or all or part of an individual’s income is derived from any public assistance program, or 

protected genetic information in employment or in any program or activity conducted or 

funded by USDA. (Not all prohibited bases will apply to all programs and/or employment 

activities.)  

  

If you wish to file a civil rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the 

USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at 

http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call 

866-632-9992 to request the form. 
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You also may write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send 

your completed complaint form or letter by mail to U.S. Department of Agriculture, 

Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 

20250-9410, by fax at 202-690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov. 

Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA 

through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339; or (800)845-6136 (Spanish). 

 

For more information, contact: Jo Dawson, Nutrition Program Manager, at 

jo.dawson@alaska.gov or 907-465-8708. 
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